
Date & Time 
 

Monday, February 18, 2019 
Doors Open:  4:30 — 6:30 p.m. 

No Presentation 

 

Location 
 

McAlpin Community Center 
9981 170th Terrace 
McAlpin, FL  32062 

 

 Welcome to the Florida Department of Transportation’s (FDOT)  

public meeting to discuss the proposed bridge replacement on 180th 

Street in McAlpin, Florida.  Financial Project ID:  439280-1. 

 
 The FDOT is conducting a Project Development & Environment 

(PD&E) Study to replace the bridge on 180th Street over Little River.  Two 

design concepts have been  developed and are on display tonight. 

 Total Construction 
Cost 

 
Approx. $1.9 Million 

 Project Schedule 
 

Design   FY 2019 
Right of Way FY 2022 
Construction FY 2023 
 

FY — Fiscal Year 

• Complete a comment form and drop it in the 

comment box provided at tonight’s meeting. 

• Mail or email your comments to the Project 

Manager at the address provided below. 

Public participation is solicited without 

regard to race, color,  national origin, 

age, sex, religion, disability or family 

status. 

For Additional Information Contact: 
Brian Brooker, P.E., Project Manager 
1109 S. Marion Avenue, M.S. 2007 

Lake City, FL  32025 
Phone:  (386) 961-7441 

Email:  brian.brooker@dot.state.fl.us 

To View Tonight’s Materials Online Visit Our Website: 

www.nflroads.com/180 
Concept A Concept B 

Follow us on Social Media 

MyFDOTNEFL MyFDOT_NEFL MyFDOTNEFL 

Public Information Meeting 
180th Street Bridge Replacement Before FDOT commits to a concept, 

we want your input. 

GET INVOLVED 
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